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ENQUIRIES: OUR REF.:

MEDIA STATEMENT

[For immediate release]

YOUR REF::

27 July 2020

LOCKDOWN OF NATIONAL COUNCIL DUE TO POSSIBLE EXPOSURE TO COVID-19

The National Council hereby wishes to inform the public that one of our staff members has tested positive

for Civid-19.

In a bid to protect the health of our Members of Parliament and staff, we have taken a decision, and with
effect from today the 27" of July, to work from home for an effective period of 14 days. We have taken
immediate steps to lockdown our offices and all our buildings and surrounding areas will be disinfected

tomorrow morning.

We are closely monitoring the situation and after 14 days we will re-evaluate the situation in close

consultation with the Ministry of Health and Social Services.

W'_e«u'r'ge our stakeholders to reach us via email and mobile.
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Tousy Namiseb
Secretary to the National Council
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All official correspondence must be addressed to the Secretary



